
Dear [Hiring Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to express my gratitude for the job offer for the 

position of [Job Title] at [Company Name]. I am excited about the opportunity to join your team 

and contribute to the exciting projects at [Company]. 

After careful consideration of the offer, I would like to discuss the salary. Based on my 

experience, industry standards, and the value I bring to this role, I believe a salary of [Proposed 

Salary] would be more appropriate. 

I am confident that this adjustment could help align my compensation with my skills and the 

contributions I intend to make at [Company Name]. I am very much looking forward to the 

possibility of working together and am eager to hear your thoughts on this matter. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


